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Please note that the Licensing Authority will not generally send acknowledgements to 
individuals responding to this consultation.  

Consultation Responses 

All responses must be received by 12 October 2018 in order that they can be given due 
regard before the Licensing Authority determine the review of its policy.  

Responses to the consultation should be emailed to licensing@cornwall.gov.uk  

Should you have any questions regarding the consultation please telephone Sarah Kent, 
Senior Licensing Officer on 01208 893159.  

Please note that we can only accept comments regarding the proposed revised policy. Any 
comments regarding the legislation should be sent to the Gambling Commission. 
 
 
 
 

mailto:licensing@cornwall.gov.uk

